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ADDENDUM #1 
  

To: All Companies Interested in Submitting a Bid 
From: Rebecca Johnson, CPPB, Purchasing Agent 

Bid: Installation of Plant Material (RFB #PUR0218-130); Dated:  February 28, 2018 
Subject: Addendum #1 (1 page) 

Date: March 8, 2018 
 

 

The following questions and/or clarifications were asked relative to the above-listed Request for Bid. This 
memo is sent for clarification to all companies to whom the RFB was sent. 
 
 
 
Clarifications from pre-bid meeting held on March 6, 2018: 
 

 The work area is a difficult site located on a hill 

 The area shall be cleared by the contractor before prairie can be established 

 The work area is on Iowa DOT property, therefore the contractor is responsible to follow all IDOT 
regulations and obtain any permits required by the IDOT 

 Any references to “Project Manager”, “Arborist”, or “Engineer” in the Scope of Work are referring to 
Todd Fagan, City Arborist 

 Alternative methods to those specified that will achieve the same or better results may be proposed 
with bid submittal; the Project Manager will be the sole individual to determine if the alternative 
methods are acceptable for the project 

 Contractor shall be responsible to identify and provide the water source 

 For herbicide application, cut stump, pricing may be provided either per stump or per square yard; the 
unit of measure (UOM) must be clearly indicated on the Bid Pricing Submittal Form (Attachment C) 

 If pricing for herbicide application is provided per square yard, treatment must still be applied to each 
stump individually; broadcast treatment will not be acceptable 

 

 
 
 

 
 

 

All addenda that you receive shall become a part of the contract documents and shall be 
acknowledged and dated on the bottom of the Signature Page (Attachment C). The deadline for bid 
submittal is Wednesday, March 14, 2018 before 3:00 p.m. CDT. 


